
TOWN OF HOLLAND 

Public Hearing – Tuesday, November 7, 2023, at 5:05 PM 

FY 2020 CDBG Performance Hearing 

 

The Town of Holland, in association with the Pioneer Valley Planning Commission, will 

conduct a performance hearing regarding the town’s ongoing FY20 Community 

Development Block Grant Program.  The hearing will take place on Tuesday, November 

7th, 2023 at 5:05PM. The meeting will be conducted in person at the Town Hall 

Building, 27 Sturbridge Road, and virtually. For virtual meeting please visit: 

https://meet.goto.com/120915685, Phone: +1 (408) 650-3123, Access Code: 120-915-

685. 

 

The Town of Holland, serving as the lead community of the regional (Holland and 

Wales) FY 2020 Community Development Block Grant program, will be conducting a 

performance hearing. The hearing will review the projects funded through the program 

including a regional Housing Rehabilitation Assistance Program, Brimfield Senior Center 

Planning Study, and public social services including regional food pantry and domestic 

violence programs.  

This program is funded through the U.S. Department of Housing and Urban Development 

and the Executive Office of Housing and Livable Communities, Massachusetts CDBG 

program.   

All persons with questions or comments regarding the performance hearing will have an 

opportunity to submit comments up until and through the public hearing. Please submit 

comments to John O’Leary at the Pioneer Valley Planning Commission @ 

joleary@pvpc.org or 413-781-6045. Persons who require special accommodations should 

contact the Town prior to the hearing date at 413-245-7108 x101.  
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